
 
 
 

Board of Health for Madison and Dane County 
Resolution #2014-04 

 
 

Appointments to the Safe Food Advisory Committee 
 
 
 

The Board of Health for Madison and Dane County adopted a resolution at its December 
18, 2007 meeting, which created a Safe Food Advisory Committee. The purpose of the 
Safe Food Advisory Committee is to advise staff on improvements needed in the food 
inspection program, evaluate industry training and identify training needs, and discuss 
new safety concerns and how they can be addressed by the industry. Members of this 
committee are appointed by the Board of Health for Madison and Dane County. This 
resolution appoints two new members to the Safe Food Advisory Committee.  

 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that following individuals are appointed to 
the Safe Food Advisory Committee: 
 

 Scott Lynch, La Fortuna Pizza 

 Vick Mathison, Aramark 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Drafted By:  Beth Cleary 
Introduced:   June 12, 2014 
Action: 
 
 



 


